
 

 
Our Ref: RJO 
 
Tuesday 20th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Component 2 – BTEC Tech Award - Enterprise 
 
Your child is required to attend school on Monday 25th March 2024 from 9.00am to 12pm. 
 
Please note Monday 25th March is half term. Students selected to attend are being given the 
opportunity to improve their coursework and achieve a better grade for their BTEC Tech Award. Your 
child has been given the opportunity to attend this session, it is vital that they attend to ensure they 
have the opportunity to improve their grade. 

 
Students are permitted to wear their own clothes. If any student’s behaviour falls below what we 
expect as a school then contact home will be made and unfortunately your child will be sent home. 
We want this time to be used effectively as possible by all our students, to give them the chance to 
obtain the best possible grade. 
 
Please make the necessary arrangements for your child to be picked up or leave by 12pm.  

 
We thank you in advance for your support.  Should you have any further questions please get in 
touch with myself via email: Rajni.joshi@oldburyacademy.org.uk 
 
Kind regards 
 

R Joshi 

 
Mrs R Joshi 
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